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Wednesday 8th May 2024 
 

Year 6 SATS Breakfast Letter 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
During the week of Monday 13th May 2024, your child will be taking their Year 6 SATS tests. All children in Year 6 have 
been working extremely hard this year, and I am sure that they will continue to do so during the test week. We are very 
proud of their efforts so far!  
 
In order for your child to be prepared for each test, we are offering the opportunity for the children in Year 6 to come into 
school at 7.15am, where we will provide a breakfast consisting of cereal, porridge, yoghurt, fresh fruit and toast. This 
shared breakfast will be an opportunity for children to come in early to calm those butterflies and ensure they have a bite 
to eat before the tests. This will be hosted inside of their classroom and will be led by myself and Ms Perkins. The children 
will be able to choose what they would like to eat on the day.  
 
It is natural for children to feel nervous, however we have been looking at sample papers in order for the children to get a 
good understanding of what will be expected during this week.  
 
We would highly encourage the children to come in for these sessions as it is a great opportunity to calm any nerves. 
 

KS2 SATs Timetable 2024 

Monday 13th May 2024- Thursday 16th May 2024 

Date Test 

Monday 13th May 2024 
Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling - Paper 1 Grammar, Punctuation & 
Spelling - Paper 2 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 English Reading 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) & Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 16th May 2024 Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Elcock  
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